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Stolen Ecstasy Sep 14 2020 Gorgeously repackaged in a new edition of a fan favorite
tale, New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell breathes life into the
gunslinging Old West in this tale of a brave, adventurous woman and the dangerous
outlaw that captures her heart. In one night Leanne Summers has lost her home, her
every possession, and learned that everything she’s ever believed is a lie. So when
she witnesses a bank robbery in progress, she doesn’t think of the consequences. She
steals a gun, barges in—and finds herself being held captive within minutes. The
moment Hunter Walsh locks eyes on Leanne, he knows he should leave her behind. The
desire he feels for her is a distraction he doesn’t need. But abandoning a brave,
impulsive woman is turning out to be much harder than it should be. For even the
most ruthless outlaw can’t ignore an irresistible temptation . . . “The superbly
talented Howell never disappoints.” —RT Book Reviews “The laughter mingles with the
tears in any story from the talented pen of Hannah Howell. If you haven’t read her
before, start now!” —Affair de Coeur
Mein geliebter Highlander Jun 04 2022 Leidenschaftlich, ungezähmt, sinnlich Der
gefürchtete Highlander Tor MacLeod ist fest entschlossen, sich nicht in den Krieg
gegen England verwickeln zu lassen. Niemand kann ihn dazu überreden – auch nicht die
eigenwillige Christina Fraser, seine allzu verführerische Braut. Als Christina
waghalsig versucht, seine Liebe zu gewinnen, gerät die schöne junge Frau zwischen
die kriegerischen Fronten. Plötzlich steht Tor der gefährlichste Kampf seines Lebens
bevor: Er muss Christina retten und ihr sein Herz öffnen – bevor es zu spät ist ...
Der Highlander, der mich verführte Oct 28 2021 Ein sündiger Kuss, der alles
verändern wird – eine unerlaubte Liebe, die alle Grenzen überschreitet. Ewen Lamont
– auch »Der Jäger« genannt – nimmt einen gefährlichen Auftrag an: Er soll einen
untergetauchten Boten aufspüren. Aber Ewens Ziel ist kein gewöhnliches, denn er ist
seiner Beute schon einmal begegnet – der feurigen Janet, die sich für immer in sein
Gedächtnis eingebrannt hat. Nach dem unglücklichen Versuch, ihre Zwillingsschwester
zu retten, hat Janet endlich Frieden gefunden. Bis sie auf einen attraktiven Krieger
trifft, der sie mit seinen Küssen um den Verstand bringt. Als Gefahr droht, hat
Janet keine andere Wahl, als diesem einen Jäger zu vertrauen, der angeblich alles
aufspüren kann – vielleicht sogar ihr Herz.
The Hawk Jan 31 2022 THE LEGEND OF THE HIGHLAND GUARD CONTINUES. . . . Handpicked
by Robert the Bruce to help him in his quest to free Scotland from English rule, the
elite warriors of the Highland Guard face their darkest days. When Bruce is forced
to flee, his bid for freedom rests on the shoulders of one extraordinary warrior.
Erik MacSorley is a brilliant seafarer who has never encountered a wind he could not

harness or a woman he could not win—until he drags a wet, half-naked “nursemaid” out
of the waters off the Irish coast. Ellie’s ordinary appearance belies the truth: She
is in fact Lady Elyne de Burgh, the spirited daughter of the most powerful noble in
Ireland. Worse, this irresistible woman is determined to prove herself immune to
Erik’s charms—a challenge he cannot resist. Her captor may look every inch a rugged
warrior, but Ellie vows that it will take more than a wickedly suggestive caress to
impress her. Yet Erik will sweep away Ellie’s resistance with a desire that
resonates deep within her heart. Still, he is a man driven by loyalty, and she is a
woman with secrets that could jeopardize Bruce’s chance to reclaim his throne. As
the battle for king and country sounds across the shores, will Ellie’s love be
enough to finally tame the legend known as the Hawk? Surrender to the pleasure of
this novel from the Highland Guard series
Der leidenschaftliche Highlander May 03 2022
Highland Chieftain Feb 17 2021 A troubled Scottish beauty finds just the hero she
needs when she saves him from drowning in a historical romance by the New York Times
bestselling author. Responsible for protecting her younger siblings from their
abusive father, Bethoc Matheson is in no position to rescue another soul in
Scotland. Yet when she sees a bleeding man on the verge of drowning, that’s exactly
what she does, securing him safely in a cave where she can return day after day to
tend to his wounds. Sir Callum MacMillan can scarcely believe such a slight lass as
Bethoc could save him from the grasp of death. But he knows the telltale marks of an
angry fist on her skin, and he knows she has the soul of a fighter within her
feminine frame. Raised to be a protector of the weak by his Murray clansmen, Callum
would prefer to be the one saving her—and save her, he will. If he can first survive
the treacherous attack that led him into her irresistible arms.
Highland Wolf Dec 30 2021 New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell returns
to the breathtaking Scottish Highlands with the unforgettable Murray clan, and the
stunning Annora MacKay who cannot resist the desire an alluring stranger offers . .
. Annora MacKay senses a disturbing evil in Dunncraig Keep, the estate acquired by
her cousin, a cruel and ruthless man. Only her affection for the tiny girl he claims
is his daughter stops her from fleeing. Then a mysterious woodcarver arrives at the
castle, and she cannot stop thinking—or longing—for him . . . James Drummond, once a
laird, now an outcast, wants what was stolen from him—his good name, his lands, and
his child. His disguise for getting into Dunncraig is step one of his plan, but the
enticing raven-haired woman who cares for his daughter is an unwelcome surprise. For
he has come seeking justice, not love . . . Praise for Hannah Howell and her
Highland novels “Few authors portray the Scottish highlands as lovingly or
colorfully as Hannah Howell.” —Publishers Weekly “Expert storyteller Howell pens
another Highland winner.” —RT Book Reviews
My Immortal Highlander Jan 19 2021 Lynsay Sands and Hannah Howell return to the
windswept Highlands of 16th century Scotland in the captivating story of identical
twin brothers trapped between the curse that has been their legacy and the two women
whose love is their destiny . . . As identical twins, Bothan and Calum MacNachton
share a bond stronger than most brothers, one forged by a terrible secret. Rumors
and dark tales have been whispered about their clan for centuries. For they roam the
Highlands at night, driven by a savage hunger that can never be sated. Their only
hope lies in marriage to Outsiders, mortal women whose pure blood will weaken the
hold of their eternal curse. Kenna Brodie and Sarra DeCourcey know what it is to
stand apart. They’ve heard the terrible, whispered warnings, but nothing could
prepare them for the handsome brothers whose fierce, unyielding desires are beyond
any legend . . . What Bothan and Calum promise is a life unlike any Kenna and Sarra
have ever known. Now, Kenna and Sarra must choose whether to betray their dark lords
or stand and fight for a passion that will never die . . .
A Highland Knight's Desire Jul 01 2019 In 15th century Scotland, Sir Duncan rushes
to rescue Lady Meg from the clutches of the Earl of Northumberland. As they risk

life and limb to make their escape, the brawny knight is knocked off guard by the
sassy redheaded lass. And aye, the tall, dark and rugged Highlander challenges Meg's
piety with his every stare. Duncan must return Meg to her family and collect his
bounty before the lass further sinks her wiles into his heart. But Meg's kidnapper
is brewing revenge. If Northumberland's ruse is not exposed, Meg may end up becoming
a nun, and Duncan a pawn in a deadly game.
If He's Noble Nov 28 2021 With her life and estate threatened, a lady turns to a
man of extraordinary gifts in the New York Times bestselling author’s paranormal
Regency romance. Western England, 1791. For Lady Primrose Wootten, nothing has been
ordinary since her father the Baron died, leaving his wayward family to fill the
estate with greed and treachery. Primrose knows if she can just track down her
brother, he can send the odious relations on their way. But her search leads instead
to a powerful stranger, and she forgets entirely what she was doing in the first
place... Sir Bened Vaughn isn't much afraid of a pistol. But he is afraid of the
primal urges stirred in him by the woman holding it. Vaughn is an honorable man, and
he knows he has no right to desire Primrose. Yet he does have an obligation to help
her, and as they learn more about her brother's disappearance, he realizes that
means staying by her side—wanting her all the while—and wondering how much longer
they can resist temptation.
A Taste Of Fire Jul 13 2020 Antonie Ramirez could ride and shoot as well as any
man--and better than most. Now, the headstrong beauty had come to Texas to honor her
father's last words: find the cattle rancher named Royal Bancroft and repay him for
saving their lives long ago. Royal Bancroft didn't know who was behind the outlaws
trying to drive him off his land, but he would fight to the death rather than lose
it. Yet with his sister and brother kidnapped, he felt defeat run through him like a
chill wind...until a girl with cornsilk hair and a steady gunhand rode into his
life. Antonie was wild, hard, and hurting inside, and Royal knew from the moment he
saw her, that if he tried to tame her, he'd break her spirit. Instead, he would let
her ride with him as an equal partner and fight beside him for a future together...
Highland Sinner Apr 21 2021 In her captivating new novel, New York Times
bestselling author Hannah Howell returns to the stark majesty of medieval Scotland
and the realm of the unforgettable Murray clan, as a seductive knight and a
mysterious young woman unite to stop a murderous enemy. . . Sir Tormand Murray is
certainly a rogue, but a callous killer? Never. Yet he cannot explain how he came to
wake up next to the butchered body of one of his former lovers. Someone is prepared
to kill again and again until Tormand is found guilty and hanged. And his only hope
of discovering the culprit lies with Morainn Ross, a reclusive, sensual beauty
gifted with second sight. Branded a witch, Morainn has never met a man who accepted
her strange talent, much less one who could so easily enflame her passion. There's
no resisting Tormand's rugged masculinity--and no escaping the enemy who grows more
twisted every day. And even as logic decrees that a lasting union is impossible,
Morainn knows her destiny is bound forever with the knight who has claimed her, body
and soul. Praise for the Novels of Hannah Howell "Howell offers readers another
captivating tale." --Booklist "Another wonderful story filled with adventure,
emotion, and laughter." --Romantic Times
The Ranger Nov 09 2022 Chosen to help Robert the Bruce in his quest to free
Scotland from English rule and claim his crown, the legendary team of warriors known
as the Highland Guard battles on. Embedded deep behind enemy lines, Arthur “Ranger”
Campbell is prized for his razor-sharp senses and his ability to blend into the
shadows. But when Arthur infiltrates the clan of the chieftain who murdered his
father, his heart is locked on revenge. Inside he faces unexpected resistance from
the sweetest of obstacles—a honey-haired siren who is his enemy’s daughter.
Intrigued by this ruggedly handsome newcomer to her father’s forces, the vivacious,
enchanting Anna MacDougall is a woman whose skill at uncovering deception rivals
Arthur’s own. Though yearning for a quiet life with a good man to love, Anna is

drawn to this mysterious knight whose eyes devour her but whose words push her away.
As danger, treachery, and the threat of looming war draw them closer into each
other’s arms, a warrior made of steel must make a choice from the heart: love or
revenge.
When You Love a Scotsman Apr 09 2020 New York Times bestselling author Hannah
Howell sweeps readers away with the passion-filled adventures of the MacEnroy
brothers, seven daring Scotsmen who take on America in her most turbulent days—and
capture the hearts of the ladies each is destined to wed . . . With danger closing
in from all sides, Abigail Jenson works tirelessly to protect her small Missouri
farm. She doesn’t require saving—but a handsome officer appears on horseback just as
ruthless marauders set her cabin ablaze. With nowhere else to turn, Abigail allows
the soldier with the seductive Highlander’s gaze to escort her to shelter in a
nearby town. Matthew MacEnroy was reluctant to join his adopted nation’s
conflict—until an enemy attack wounded two of his brothers. Bravely doing battle has
its price when a proud, independent beauty comes under his watch—no military man can
risk the powerful emotions their attraction has unleashed. But when Matthew himself
is caught in the crossfire, Abigail leads their long journey home to MacEnroy valley
. . . and her caring touch sparks the promise of a bold future together.
Highland Guard Oct 08 2022 A lady’s secret threatens her land—and reunites her with
the man she loves—in this historical Scottish romance by the New York Times
bestselling author. Years ago, Lady Annys MacQueen deceived her own people in order
to keep her land safe. But now, with Glencullaich on the brink of war, a cruel
kinsman threatens to expose the truth. To shield her young son from the sword and
her people from devastation, Annys must once again turn to the one man she could
never forget... Sir Harcourt Murray lives for duty and honor. So when a laird saved
his life, he agreed to father a child with the man’s wife...Lady Annys. When the
lovely widow come to him once again, the passion he still feels for her is as allconsuming and perilous as the need to secure her lands. But convincing her that his
love is real will require confronting her most wrenching fears—and putting
everything they treasure most at stake.
Der Highlander, der mein Herz stahl Dec 06 2019 Ein feuriger historischer
Liebesroman! Als der stolze Highlander Erik MacSorley eine schöne junge Frau aus den
Fluten vor der irischen Küste rettet, ahnt er noch nicht, wie viel Ärger das mit
sich bringen wird. Denn Lady Elyne de Burgh ist ausgerechnet die Tochter des
einflussreichsten irischen Lords und Verbündete von König Edward. Noch dazu scheint
sie sein Charme in keiner Weise zu interessieren – eine Herausforderung, der der
eigensinnige Mann nicht widerstehen kann ...
Der Kuss des Highlanders Sep 02 2019 Magnus MacKay ist ein starker und überaus
stolzer Krieger, jedoch allen Frauen gegenüber misstrauisch. Seine große Liebe,
Helen Sutherland, hat sich aus Pflichtgefühl gegen ihn und für eine Heirat mit
seinem besten Freund und Kameraden entschieden. Doch als kurz nach der Hochzeit ihr
Ehegatte tödlich verwundet wird, versucht Helen hingebungsvoll, Magnus’ Vertrauen
zurückzugewinnen – selbst als sie in ein gefährliches Spiel aus Lüge und Verrat
verwickelt werden. Werden ihre Leidenschaft und ihre Hartnäckigkeit Magnus dazu
bringen, seine Chance auf Erlösung, Vergebung und Liebe zu ergreifen?
The Highland Guard Series 5-Book Bundle Jul 05 2022 New York Times bestselling
author Monica McCarty has established herself as a favorite in the world of Scottish
romance. Her sensual Highland Guard novels, tales of elite warriors and the
remarkable women they love, just keep getting better and better. Now the first five
books in the series are available in one sizzling eBook bundle: THE CHIEF THE HAWK
THE RANGER THE VIPER THE SAINT With the death of William Wallace, Scotland’s
struggle for independence from English rule seems all but doomed to failure. But in
her darkest hour, the torch for freedom will be lit once more by Robert “the Bruce.”
Scouring the darkest corners of the Highlands, the Bruce handpicks ten warriors to
form an elite fighting force unlike any the world has ever seen. They are the best

of the best in each discipline of warfare: Tor “the Chief” MacLeod, a swordsman
without equal; Erik “the Hawk” MacSorley, a brilliant seafarer who has never
encountered a wind he could not harness or a woman he could not win; Arthur “the
Ranger” Campbell, a renowned scout who blends into the shadows deep behind enemy
lines; Lachlan “the Viper” MacRuairi, a stealthy rogue to enlist but not to trust;
and Magnus “the Saint” MacKay, the ultimate Highlander: tough, resourceful, and able
to navigate and survive in the most extreme of conditions. The warriors of the
Highland Guard fight to defend their country—but they live to capture hearts. Praise
for Monica McCarty and her Highland Guard novels “McCarty’s gift lies in writing
strong characters into wildly entertaining—often unexpected—scenarios.”—The
Washington Post “A master storyteller . . . McCarty breathes life into her memorable
characters as they face dangerous adventures. The fresh plots, infused with romance
and passion, are also brimming with history and drama.”—RT Book Reviews “McCarty
creates an enjoyable romance with torrid chemistry, appealing characters, and
believable historical situations.”—Publishers Weekly
Eternal Highlander Dec 18 2020 Writing together for the first time, New York Times
bestselling authors Lynsay Sands and Hannah Howell present the darkly passionate
story of two men sworn to conquer the hunger that pounds in their blood—and the
women who may be their only salvation . . . WHEN DARKNESS FALLS . . . Cathal
MacNachton and Connall MacAdie are cousins bound by far more than blood ties and the
rugged Highland landscape their clan calls home. The ancient curse of their ancestry
has fated them to live by night with an unquenchable thirst that neither can tame.
The only thing that can save their souls is marriage to Outsiders—mortals whose
untainted blood will weaken the curse in their children and break the chains of fear
that have made their clan a breed apart. Bridget Callan and Eva Caxton are the women
who will shape the clan’s destiny. Marriage to these strange and mysterious men will
rescue each of them from desperate circumstances—and draw them into a web of danger,
desire, and intrigue . . .
Eternal Lover Mar 01 2022 Paranormal romance fans rejoice! The sexy Scottish
vampires of Eternal Lover by New York Times bestselling authors Lynsay Sands, Hannah
Howell and Richelle Mead return in this reissued classic with a brand new, never
before published story from rising paranormal romance star Saranna DeWylde! Theirs
is a world of ancient desires and forbidden pleasures. They are men of mystery and
women of seduction, wild creatures with the power to entrance and enchant, tease and
tantalize. Enter their secret world, if you dare . . . The Yearning by Hannah Howell
Alpin has lived for centuries with a lust that can never be quenched with mere
physical pleasure. And then he meets Sophie whose own search for lasting love binds
them together in a cloak of shimmering sensuality . . . City of Demons by Richelle
Mead Seth cannot resist the intense sexual allure of his demon lover Georgina. Yet
their love reaches beyond the physical, into a place of complete untamed surrender .
. . Bitten by Lynsay Sands Keeran’s existence as a vampire has taught him to accept
a life without love—until he saves Emily from certain death. And suddenly he
discovers the soul-searing passion he thought he’d lost forever . . . Heart of the
Mummy by Saranna DeWylde The Egyptian legend of He Who Endures fascinates
archaeologist Dr. Kalila Blake. But her enigmatic colleague Dr. Seth Dakarai knows
more about the warrior king—and about immortal desire—than she ever dreamed . . .
The Scotsman Who Saved Me Aug 14 2020 A family of seven seductive Scottish brothers
have come to America to find love in this historical romance by the New York
Times–bestselling author. Arkansas Ozarks, 1860. A brutal attack on Emily Stanton’s
family has left her for dead—until she is found in the woods by a handsome stranger
with a thick brogue who vows to protect her. There’s only one problem: As a woman
with a noble English background, she has no business keeping company with a Scotsman
of low birth. For Iain MacEnroy, Emily’s high-tone accent is a bitter reminder of
the oppressive regime he left behind. The last thing he needs is to be burdened by
the needs of a beautiful, blue-eyed Englishwoman. But taking care of elegant,

educated Emily begins to transform Iain in ways he never imagined. Could it be that
the deep divisions from the old world no longer apply in the new? And that Iain and
Emily can share a passion as lush and wild as the Scottish highlands themselves?
Mein verführerischer Highlander Apr 02 2022 Die Highlands: ungezähmt und voller
Leidenschaft! Auf dem Schlachtfeld ist Arthur »Ranger« Campbell ein von seinen
Feinden gefürchteter und von Verbündeten hoch geschätzter Mann. Als er sich in den
Clan des Stammesfürsten einschleicht, der einst seinen Vater tötete, schreit alles
in ihm nach Rache. Doch er muss sich einer noch größeren Herausforderung stellen,
denn die blonde Schönheit, die ihm den Kopf verdreht hat, ist ausgerechnet die
Tochter seines größten Feindes. Als die beiden sich näherkommen, muss er sich
schließlich entscheiden: Liebe oder Rache ...
My Lady Captor Jun 11 2020 New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell pens a
sweeping romance set against the breathtaking Scottish Highlands, where a young
woman holding a warrior hostage tries to resist his passionate seduction . . . Lady
Sorcha Hay is devastated to learn that English soldiers are holding her young
brother captive. Penniless, the only way she can pay for his freedom is by taking a
hostage for ransom herself. Her captive—a wounded knight plucked from the
battlefield—is furious to be imprisoned by a woman. But nothing will stop Sorcha
from keeping Sir Ruari Kerr enslaved, even as the sight of his bronzed body sets her
mind reeling and her senses afire . . . With her dark mane and soft curves, Sorcha
is everything Ruari has ever desired in a woman. As she tends to his wounds, Ruari
fights the intense attraction that ignites at her very touch. But he can’t afford to
lose his heart to his tempting captor. For when he’s finally rescued by his men,
Sorcha will pay dearly for her treachery—and loving her could put both their lives
in peril . . .
The Scotsman Who Swept Me Away Sep 26 2021 New York Times bestselling author Hannah
Howell brings the proud heart of Scotland to life in her magnificent novels. Now the
seven MacEnroy brothers are about to take America by storm . . . Off the New England
coast, courageous Mehitabel Ampleford wields a rifle to protect her home from a
brutish band of men who are after her land. She will not be intimidated, but their
attacks are growing fiercer, and just as their latest confrontation threatens
violence, a bold stranger appears out of the ocean mists to send the raiders
packing. Geordie MacEnroy has seen the ravages of war in his mountain town—and in
the injuries suffered by his youngest brother; now, his restless soul is calling him
to find sanctuary by the sea. His long journey to the beautiful coastline of his
adopted homeland feels like a new beginning as lovely Mehitabel, so wise and selfsufficient, offers blessed hope for healing his brother’s wounds. Geordie envisions
a beautiful life with her as his bride, but a woman who has fought so fearlessly for
her home may not willingly surrender all for his love . . . “This will be a hit with
fans of historical and Scottish romances.” —Booklist on The Scotsman Who Saved Me
Highland Honor May 23 2021 Nigel Murray saw through her masquerade from the first:
a young woman trying to pass herself off as a page. It almost worked--until she was
unmasked in battle with the English, at the point of a sword. Reeklessly Nigel saved
the raven-haired beauty whose secrets now endangered them both. He spirited her off
to Scotland, determined to erase the terror he tasted in her kiss. Gisele knew the
dark side of men, having barely escaped the brutality of her highborn husband, Lord
Deveau. Now, with Deveau murdered and a price on her head, she was every man's
prey--hunted for a crime she did not commit. Nigel is her only refuge, a handsome
stranger who challenged her with a fiery sensuality that burned all fear in its
wake. But to truly trust him, Gisele must put the past behind her, and let her heart
accept the simple truth of his undying love.
Only For You Oct 16 2020 As wild as the rugged North Country where she was raised,
Saxan Honey Todd has sworn to avenge the murder of her twin brother. Recklessly, she
gallops across the English countryside in pursuit of the man she believes to be his
murderer: Botolf, Earl of Regenford. As hard and unyielding as the armor he wears in

battle, Botolf is irresistibly drawn to the impetuous beauty who has come to wage
war with him. Saxan stirs his passion like no other woman has . . . Now as a
desperate enemy stalks him and the greensward runs with innocent blood, Botolf
brings Saxan to his castle—as his bride. But Saxan needs to fight by Botolf’s side
and triumph over the danger that surrounds them before she can surrender her heart
completely to him . . . Praise for the novels of Hannah Howell “Few authors portray
the Scottish highlands as lovingly or colorfully as Hannah Howell.” —Publishers
Weekly “Expert storyteller Howell pens another Highland winner.” —RT Book Reviews
Highland Barbarian Jul 25 2021 New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell
returns to the Highlands of Scotland for a sensual new series about two twin
brothers both tempted and tormented by their passions--and driven by the love that
will shape their destinies. . . Sir Artan Murray was right when he decided that the
dying old man who bid him collect his niece didn't know her at all. The furious
woman facing him is neither "sweet" nor "biddable." She demands the brawny
Highlander return her to the wedding party from which he took her. But Artan has no
intention of allowing so spirited and bewitching a creature to endure a loveless
marriage to a ruthless lord for her clan's sake. He aims to woo the lass and to show
her that true love also yields unforgettable pleasure. . . Cecily Donaldson knows a
bond forged by danger and desperation cannot endure. But Artan's touch leaves her
breathless, and she knows this to be her one chance to experience true passion
before an arranged marriage seals her fate. Yet once begun, passion cannot be
denied. . .nor can a love with the promise to change everything. . .
The Highland Guard Series 9-Book Bundle Sep 07 2022 New York Times bestselling
author Monica McCarty has established herself as a favorite in the world of Scottish
romance. Her sensual Highland Guard novels, tales of elite warriors and the
remarkable women they love, just keep getting better and better. Now the first nine
books in the series are available in one sizzling eBook bundle: THE CHIEF THE HAWK
THE RANGER THE VIPER THE SAINT THE RECRUIT THE HUNTER THE RAIDER THE ARROW With the
death of William Wallace, Scotland’s struggle for independence from English rule
seems all but doomed to failure. But the torch for freedom will be lit once more by
Robert “the Bruce.” Scouring the darkest corners of the Highlands, the Bruce
handpicks ten warriors to form an elite fighting force unlike any the world has ever
seen. They are the best of the best in each discipline of warfare: from Tor “Chief”
MacLeod, a swordsman without equal, and Erik “Hawk” MacSorley, a brilliant seafarer
who has never encountered a wind he could not harness or a woman he could not win,
to Lachlan “Viper” MacRuairi, a stealthy rogue to enlist but not to trust, and Ewen
“Hunter” Lamont, a tracker searching for a fiery, forbidden woman forever etched in
his memory after one stolen, sinful kiss. The warriors of the Highland Guard fight
to defend their country—but they live to capture hearts. Praise for Monica McCarty
and her Highland Guard novels “McCarty’s gift lies in writing strong characters into
wildly entertaining—often unexpected—scenarios.”—The Washington Post “A master
storyteller . . . McCarty breathes life into her memorable characters as they face
dangerous adventures. The fresh plots, infused with romance and passion, are also
brimming with history and drama.”—RT Book Reviews “McCarty creates an enjoyable
romance with torrid chemistry, appealing characters, and believable historical
situations.”—Publishers Weekly
Highland Thirst Jun 23 2021 New York Times bestselling authors Hannah Howell and
Lynsay Sands combine talents in this thrilling historical romance. Set in the rugged
Scottish Highlands, here is the spellbinding tale of two men destined to live by
night with a hunger only the blood of Outsiders can quench—and a passion only two
extraordinary women can satisfy . . . Cousins Heming MacNachton and Tearlach MacAdie
are bound by the same blood, the same ancient curse, and now the same quest: to
search out the enemies of their clan—hunters who consider them soulless demons and
intend to exterminate them. But no sooner have Heming and Tearlach begun than they
are drugged, separated, and taken captive. One is brought deep into the borderlands

of Scotland, the other, in the dreary depths of Northern England. Brona Kerr and
Lady Lucy Blytheswood are irresistibly drawn to the mysterious prisoners. Together,
the women resolve to save them. In doing so, they will safeguard the clan’s future
and their own. Now Brona and Lucy must cross perilous terrain to fight for their
lives—and for the men with whom they discover an eternal passion they never imagined
. . .
Techromancy Scrolls: Masquerade Nov 04 2019 Almost three thousand years after an
extinction level event on Earth, mankind seeks to regain its former glory, in a new
world where magic and technology collide. Laney Herder finds herself thrust into an
adventure not of her choosing as Prince George asks for her assistance, in her role
as a Sora of the Mountain Gypsies. She is tasked to uncover a plot to sow unrest
between Highland Reach and the Lower Ten realms. As the shadow of a civil war looms
over the lands of Sparo, Laney and Celeste must navigate the twists and turns of a
sedition that runs deep through all the realms, orchestrated by a familiar foe. Can
Laney stop the treasonous plan from coming to fruition as she attends the Capitol
for the Royal Masquerade?
The Ranger Oct 04 2019 Chosen to help Robert the Bruce in his quest to free
Scotland from English rule and claim his crown, the legendary team of warriors known
as the Highland Guard battles on. Embedded deep behind enemy lines, Arthur “Ranger”
Campbell is prized for his razor-sharp senses and his ability to blend into the
shadows. But when Arthur infiltrates the clan of the chieftain who murdered his
father, his heart is locked on revenge. Inside he faces unexpected resistance from
the sweetest of obstacles—a honey-haired siren who is his enemy’s daughter.
Intrigued by this ruggedly handsome newcomer to her father’s forces, the vivacious,
enchanting Anna MacDougall is a woman whose skill at uncovering deception rivals
Arthur’s own. Though yearning for a quiet life with a good man to love, Anna is
drawn to this mysterious knight whose eyes devour her but whose words push her away.
As danger, treachery, and the threat of looming war draw them closer into each
other’s arms, a warrior made of steel must make a choice from the heart: love or
revenge.
The Ghost Jan 07 2020 1314. Joan Comyn swore allegiance to Robert the Bruce after
the English tortured her mother. Now she uses her beauty to ferret out secrets and
has become the most wanted spy in England. Alex Seton once stood with Bruce, but now
fights for England and is determined to uncover "the ghost's" identity.
Conqueror's Kiss Mar 09 2020 There is little hope for sanctuary in the midst of the
tumultuous Scottish border wars, yet one woman may find safe refuge... in the arms
of her sworn enemy... Jennet Graeme has witnessed terrible tragedy during the many
years of strife between the Scots and the English. As Scottish invaders plunder her
convent sanctuary, she defiantly resists the blond warrior who claims her as his
prize. But his brute strength is overpowering and Jennet is forced to ride with him
through the lawless lands, tending to the wounded, protected and desired by a man
she wants to hate... but cannot... Sir Hacon Gillard is moved by Jennet's compassion
and mercy. As a loyal knight, he's pledged fealty to his king's command, even as he
loses his heart to this remarkable woman. Merciless in combat... yet there burns
within him a spark for something far beyond the heat of battle...
A Stockingful Of Joy May 11 2020 Join award-winning author Hannah Howell as she
gives readers a double dose of romance for the holidays with two feisty, flamehaired cousins, a dangerous cross country chase, and two rough and rugged men who
find love with the irrepressible, impossible Kenney women.... A Heartful Of Wishes
Deidre Kenney made a deathbed promise to her father—shot in cold blood by two gunmen
looking for land deeds he was hired to deliver to Paradise, Montana. Deidre and her
cousin Maura vow to finish the dangerous job, each woman taking a different route
West. What Deidre didn’t count on was a bodyguard—but that’s what she gets in
Patrick Callahan. With his broad shoulders, steady gun, and a crooked grin that’s
stirring secret desires—and one very special Christmas wish—Deidre knows the real

danger ahead lies in the uncharted territory of her own heart. A Handful Of Heaven
Maura Kenney hopes her cousin is having better luck making her way to Paradise. The
tiny blue- eyed spitfire is too busy fending off drunken oafs and serious gunmen to
have a lot of faith in her own success. But luck is on her side: his name is Mitch
Callahan and he takes one look at lovely Maura and knows Christmas has come early.
But convincing a prim-and-proper miss that a tough, tender-hearted rancher is the
only man for her promises to be about as hard as keeping them both alive to share
this very special Christmas together...
The Raider Feb 06 2020 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • After consolidating his gains against
the enemy English, King Robert the Bruce of Scotland sends his best soldiers to
fortify the lawless borders. These legendary warriors of the Highland Guard let
nothing come before king and country—except the calling of their heart. Of all
Bruce’s elite warriors, Robert “Raider” Boyd is the most formidable. A true patriot
whose bare hands are a deadly weapon, Robbie is the fierce enforcer of the Guard,
and his hatred of the English has been honed to a razor-sharp edge. But vengeance
proves bittersweet when his enemy’s beautiful sister falls into his hands and he
finds himself fighting temptation—a battle he badly wants to lose. Lady Rosalin
Clifford barely recognizes the rebel prisoner she saved from execution six years
ago. Though her girlish ideals for fairness have matured into a passion for justice,
Rosalin believes she betrayed her brother when she helped this dangerous man escape.
Now her traitorous act has come back to haunt her. But she can’t deny the longing
this tormented warrior ignites in her, or deny the passion that turns sworn enemies
into lovers. Is the gentle love of a true English Rose enough to free Scotland’s
most brutal warrior from a path of vengeance—before it’s too late? Praise for The
Raider “McCarty’s latest Highland Guard novel is a deeply moving and delightful read
. . . once again proving that McCarty is a master storyteller.”—RT Book Reviews
“Monica McCarty is an absolutely superior author! Her Highland Guard series has to
be one of the absolute best Highland series out there! Fun, fast paced, fact driven
and totally fantastic!”—Bodice Rippers “A powerful tale of love, woe, hardship and
the power of true love . . . If you enjoy Scottish warriors, Medieval Scotland,
romance, and passion, then you will enjoy The Raider. . . . A must-read!”—My Book
Addiction Reviews “If you are a fan of historical romance, or any romance for that
matter, you will want to not only read The Raider, but the entire Highland Guard
series. It is just that good!”—Coffee and Characters “A stimulating romance with a
rich historical setting, a conflict to put you on your toes, and a love story to
pull at the heart strings . . . well done!”—Addicted to Romance
The Recruit Aug 02 2019 RITA Finalist for Historical Romance Scotland’s King Robert
the Bruce is retaking his kingdom from the invading English. To win, he’ll need all
the grit and courage of his elite band of warriors, the Highland Guard, men who
fight without fear and love without limits. Fiery, aggressive, and bold, Kenneth
Sutherland is a true champion—skilled with any weapon and driven to win. Now Kenneth
is ready for his greatest challenge: joining Robert the Bruce’s secret army to fight
among the elite. Kenneth’s best chance to attain that honor is by winning the
Highland Games. Focused and prepared for victory, he is caught off guard by a lovely
wisp of a woman—and a stolen moment of wicked seduction. Her innocent arousal and
her shameless hunger fire his blood. He will win his place in the guard—and in Mary
of Mar’s bed. The ruggedly handsome hero-in-the-making stirs a heart that should
know better. Mary vows that her surrender will be sport only—no promises, no
heartbreak, just one night of incredible passion. Nothing, she swears, will persuade
her to give up her hard-wrought independence and put her fate in the hands of
another powerful man. But with every gentle touch and heart-pounding kiss, Kenneth
makes her want more. Now Mary wants his heart. But is this determined champion
willing to surrender everything for love?
Highland Devil Aug 26 2021 A fierce beauty plots to recover her land as a handsome
Highlander tends to her wounds in this historical romance by the New York Times

bestselling author. New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell returns to
medieval Scotland where daring and desire stir the passions of the Murray clan . . .
When a red-haired woman tries to steal Sir Gybbon Murray’s horse on his journey back
to the Murray clan stronghold, he’s grateful that his horse is a rude lout—and that
the pretty thief is not so injured that she can’t tell her tale. He’s no nursemaid
to delicate lasses, but Mora Ogilvy is fleeing her ruthless cousins, fearing for her
life. And when she tells him of the home they’ve taken from her and the man they say
she murdered, Gybbon cannot let such injustice stand . . . Mora’s pride demands she
take back her lands, but she cannot allow this handsome, wicked knight to risk his
life in the process. Still, she needs to recover from her wounds, and staying close
to Gybbon is a seductive solution. A few weeks at his side will be a sweet memory
for her when she returns to fight her own battles. Except the depth of her cousins’
treachery—and the fierceness of Gybbon’s love—may turn her own heart against her
plans.
Wild Conquest Nov 16 2020 From New York Times bestseller Hannah Howell, a classic
love story of a Scottish hero too wild to be tamed and the woman he’s destined to
set free . . . Pleasance Dunstan is used to silently bearing the cruelties put upon
her by her thoughtless family. But nothing can prepare her for the greatest
indignity of all: being sold into servitude to a man as wild as Tearlach O’Duine.
His untamed ways are whispered of throughout town, and he has set his sights on
Pleasance to be more than his servant. He will have her in his bed. Pleasance could
escape this fate with a word, but her fierce pride keeps her silent. Instead, she
follows her new master to the rough lands where he has made a home and finds a world
beyond any she has ever known—a world of desire. For though he is her captor, only
Tearlach can show her how freeing true passion can be . . . and while her servitude
to him will one day end, nothing can stop the binding of their hearts . . . Praise
for the Novels of Hannah Howell “Howell offers readers another captivating tale.”
—Booklist “Another wonderful story filled with adventure, emotion, and laughter.”
—RT Book Reviews
The Highland Guard Series 8-Book Bundle Aug 06 2022 New York Times bestselling
author Monica McCarty has established herself as a favorite in the world of Scottish
romance. Her sensual Highland Guard novels, tales of elite warriors and the
remarkable women they love, just keep getting better and better. Now the first eight
books in the series are available in one sizzling eBook bundle: THE CHIEF THE HAWK
THE RANGER THE VIPER THE SAINT THE RECRUIT THE HUNTER THE RAIDER Also includes a
preview of the next Highland Guard novel, The Arrow! With the death of William
Wallace, Scotland’s struggle for independence from English rule seems all but doomed
to failure. But the torch for freedom will be lit once more by Robert “the Bruce.”
Scouring the darkest corners of the Highlands, the Bruce handpicks ten warriors to
form an elite fighting force unlike any the world has ever seen. They are the best
of the best in each discipline of warfare: from Tor “Chief” MacLeod, a swordsman
without equal, and Erik “Hawk” MacSorley, a brilliant seafarer who has never
encountered a wind he could not harness or a woman he could not win, to Lachlan
“Viper” MacRuairi, a stealthy rogue to enlist but not to trust, and Ewen “Hunter”
Lamont, a tracker searching for a fiery, forbidden woman forever etched in his
memory after one stolen, sinful kiss. The warriors of the Highland Guard fight to
defend their country—but they live to capture hearts. Praise for Monica McCarty and
her Highland Guard novels “McCarty’s gift lies in writing strong characters into
wildly entertaining—often unexpected—scenarios.”—The Washington Post “A master
storyteller . . . McCarty breathes life into her memorable characters as they face
dangerous adventures. The fresh plots, infused with romance and passion, are also
brimming with history and drama.”—RT Book Reviews “McCarty creates an enjoyable
romance with torrid chemistry, appealing characters, and believable historical
situations.”—Publishers Weekly
Highland Destiny Mar 21 2021 New York Times bestselling author Hannah Howell began

her long-running series featuring the beloved Murray clan with this classic love
story of a Scottish hero given a second chance with the one woman who would never
trust him again. Now, learn all about this magnificent family from the very
beginning . . . When destiny brought Sir Balfour Murray and his wounded brother down
the same road as Maldie Kirkaldy, she offered her services as a nurse even as she
tried to deny the desire this dark-eyed knight had ignited at first sight. Soon they
discover that they both share a mission of vengeance, but Maldie cannot tell him her
true identity—to do so would brand her a spy. Sworn to avenge his family as chief of
the Doncoill Clan, Balfour vows to destroy his greatest foe, with Maldie at his
side. Yet Balfour knows that he can no more afford to trust her than he can ignore
his lust for this sultry beauty. Now, he is not only determined to unearth her
deepest secrets, but also to pursue his passion for her. And nothing will stand in
his way—even if it threatens to divide his clan…
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